
 

 

 

The health & safety of our staff, volunteers, supporters and members at 

the Hart Field Day is our top priority and let’s be honest, a global 

pandemic and large crowds from diverse areas don’t go hand in hand. 

Despite our previous optimism, the management of COVID-19 risks and 

ever-changing restrictions have forced the Hart board to announce that 

this year’s Hart Field Day will not be held. (We’re devastated.) 

BUT… we’re already working on a variety of new ways to share our 

research with you, as well as a plan to make sure you can still have 

access to our trial site via mini events and small group or self-guided 

tours. 

Keep an eye on our website for more details: www.hartfieldsite.org.au 
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